
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/22/2017 8:29:00 AM
Subject: RE: SCFRW Convention

It is on the calendar. I will post the details once I receive them.
 
Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 9:28 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms; Tori Beth Black; Catherine McNicoll; Lily Cogdill; Broome, Darryl; Brandon Landrum - SLED 
(blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Subject: SCFRW Convention
 
​South Carolina Federation Republican Women (SCFRW) will have their biennial convention at the Westin 
Hilton Head Island Resort Oct 13-15. Not sure of the details yet, but please block this out on the calendar. ​
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